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August 7, 2014

Wes Somerton

Mike Gridley

City of Coeur d'Alene
710 E. Mullan Avenue
Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814

Re:  Denial of Scott Maben's Public Records Request and Renewal of Said Request
for Public Information Regarding the "Arfee" Incident

Dear Wes and Mike:

This letter constitutes a second request, valid as of today's date, for a copy of the
incident report and all documents related to the July 9, 2014 shooting of the dog "Arfee".
This request includes any account of the shooting written by any officer who witnessed the
shooting as well as any witness statements related thereto.

The following are the relevant facts:

° My client, the Spokesman-Review's, employee, Scott Maben, made a public
record request dated July 11, 2014 for public records related to the killing of the dog Arfee
by a City of Coeur d'Alene police officer. See attached Exhibit A.

° On July 15, 2014, Wes Somerton, Chief Deputy City Attorney, sent Mr.
Maben a response to his public record request that simply said "denied" and cited 1.C. § 9-
335(1) without any explanation. See attached Exhibit B.

° On August 4, 2014, Mr. Maben was forwarded an email from Mike Gridley
which cites 1.C. § 9-355(1)(a)(b)(c)(e) and (f) as authority for a blanket denial of his
July 11, 2014 request. See attached Exhibit C.
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